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Dear oir Arthur:

Please accept very many thanks for your letter
12th inst. and for your kind compliance with my
request that you endorse our movement to prepare a book
on "Vocational Guidance in Engineering Lines." I ve
had your letter photostated, and it will be reproduced
at the beginning of the book with a number of similar one-

-

page letters I feel confident that your say-so will
have reat influence on the boys and young men whom our
American Association of £ngineers will endeavor to approach
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in the future.

With kindest regards and best wishes, am

Yours very sincerely,




